Weihemuller, Wendy - DNR

From: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2019 9:23 AM
To: Robyn Seymour

Subject: RE: Rath Geoprobe Report

Robin,

Please submit a PECFA cost request for excavation and confirmation sampling. Add private well sampling of 4-6 of the
homes making sure you ring the Rath Property.
Let me know if you have any questions.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Janet DiMaggio, P.G.
Phone: (608) 275-3295

From: Robyn Seymour <rseymour@chorus.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 6:01 PM

To: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR <Janet.DiMaggio@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: rathdrjr@yahoo.com

Subject: Rath Geoprobe Report

Janet:
Let me know what you think about moving ahead on this.

Robyn Seymour

Seymour Environmental Services, Inc.
2531 Dyreson Road

McFarland, Wisconsin 53558
608-225-9407 (cell)

608-838-9120 (office)



